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Public Notification

This is to notify the general public that, until further directives from the Government,
the Lockdown 2.0 shall remain status quo. Therefore, all are requested to strictly
comply with the lockdown protocols until further notice.

However, the DC19TF shall continue to facilitate emergency travel and transport of
essential goods as per the protocol and directives issued by the Royal Government
of Bhutan.

We solicit your continued support and cooperation.

(Pasang Dorji)
Incident Commander
DC19TF



